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1. Purpose of the report 
Te Take moo te puurongo 

 
 

 

The purpose of this report is to update the Tamahere Community Committee on actions and 
issues arising from the previous meeting and works underway in September 2024. 

 
2. Staff recommendations 

Tuutohu-aa-kaimahi 
 

THAT the Tamahere Community Committee Works, Actions & Issues Report: Status of 
Items for Nov 2024 be received. 
 
 

3. Attachments 
Ngaa taapirihanga 

 

Attachment 1 – Tamahere Community Committee Issues Register – Oct 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                                                         

 

Attachment 1 - Tamahere Community Committee Works, Actions & Issues Report:  

Status of Items Oct 2024 

Issue WDC owner Question Answer 
CCTV Mel Tarawhiti Update on progress with: 

• HCC/WDC MoU  
• Implementation timeline. 
• Design options. 

A public workshop with elected members was held on 
Wednesday 9 October, with the outcome being that further 
investigation is required to identify a more cost-effective 
operational model, including maintenance, cameras and 
monitoring.  Next steps are developing a design for a district-
wide CCTV network that can be costed out.  Further 
engagement will be required.  Timeline TBC. 

TMRT MoU Michelle 
Brown 

Update on progress with MoU & 
any constraints 

TMRT changes discussed with Megan and Tony and in principle 
agreement reached. Latest version being aligned with TOR and 
Operations plan for reporting and clarification of roles. 

Reserve name 
& classification 
change 

Rebecca Law Update on progress & 
proposed way forward. 

Cr Turner continues discussions on the history & significance 
of Maniapoto name.  The intention being for her to provide an 
update within the next 1-2 months. 
 
As previously advised once the above is completed the next 
steps are: 

1. Rebecca will provide TCC with the wording of the proposed 
Gazette Notice 

2. TCC to prepare a report for Council (2 pages max) 
expressing the TCC position on name (was due in May 
however deferred awaiting update from Cr Turner) 

3. Paper to be presented to councilors on reclassification & 
name change 

 


